

Dr. Jean J. Botti Chief Technical Officer/CTO Member of the Executive Committee

Dear Nathalie,

June 2009

it has been a great pleasure to learn German at your and Micheles place in 2007 and 2008.

The new teaching method is a very successful one.

I have enjoyed to work with your company and your sensitive and professional team.

The creative way to present the learning matter was one of the kind and very efficient. The program undeniably provides a strong word-base for someone new learning the language.

First of all I received very practical results from the program. I was soon able to use the language myself and to talk in this foreign language.

I just can recommend this teaching method to anyone who wants to learn fast, easy, with fun and have quick practical results.

I wish you all the best

Dr. Jean J. Botti